
 
 
 
 
 

April 2023 

 

Dear families 

To support all students, some changes are going to be made in relation to the groupings for Year 7.  Groups for most lessons will 
stay the same, however, for some subjects, students will be placed into a new group.  The subjects where students will be in a 
new group are English, mathematics, Spanish, history and RE.  The new groups 1 and 2 will be slightly larger, allowing more 
students to be placed into those groups.  

Year 7 will be given new timetables and full information on the plan on Monday morning. If you have any questions, please 
contact reception in the usual way.  

Yours faithfully 

 

Emma Steele  
Principal 


